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THE UNITED STATES TRUSTEE OFFICE IS RELOCATING 

The Office of the United States Trustee will be moving from its Monroe Street 
location to the Dirksen Federal Court House over the weekend of Friday, April 4th. 
On that Friday, the Chicago UST office will have no access to telephones, fax 
machines, or email, so if you have an emergency and need to contact the office, 
please leave a detailed message with the Milwaukee UST office (414) 297-4499, 
and we will try our best to get back to you in a timely manner. We are expecting 
that all services will be restored by Monday, April 7, 2008 at the new location.  All 
scheduled 341 meetings will be held at the new space beginning on Wednesday, 
April 9th. The new address will be: 

Office of the United States Trustee 

Dirksen Federal Court House 

219 South Dearborn Street 

Room 873 

Chicago, IL 60604 

The main telephone number (312) 886-5785 and fax number (312) 886-5794 will 
remain the same as will all individual employees’ numbers. 
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